
 

 

Revel stands with local restaurants affected by COVID-19:  
Deliver meals with us 

Revel​ is an electric moped rideshare company. We’re partnering with 

Washington, D.C.-based restaurants in our service area to help them transition 

to delivery and keep their business open. If you’re a restaurant owner in need 

of vehicles to help meet delivery demand, we are offering our service free of 

charge for 4 weeks. If interested, please contact Todd McDonald, General 

Manager at ​Todd.McDonald@gorevel.com​  .  

*Subject to change at any time as Revel continues to monitor the impact of COVID-19 on our 
communities. Eligibility determined by Revel in its sole discretion. Subject to Revel’s user approval 
process, operating hours and availability at any time, and to reasonable, non-abusive use of the service. 
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